2nd KOSTAT Summer Seminar on Population, 
Republic of Korea, 27 July to 28 August 2015
Registration deadline: 30 June 2015 

Statistics Korea launched the 1st KOSTAT Summer Seminar on Population successfully in 2014 and the 2nd KOSTAT Summer Seminar on Population will be held this year. The Summer Seminar on Population will serve as a forum for individuals and institutions concerned with population-related issues. It will contribute to the sharing of knowledge and experience regarding demographic situations in Asia Pacific countries and around the world.

The 2nd Summer Seminar on Population will consist of four consecutive and independent workshops. The workshops are expected to provide an opportunity for experts on demography and government officials in charge of population censuses and statistics in the Asia Pacific region to be able to promote new methods for producing and analyzing population statistics and demography. Participants are encouraged to select one or more workshops among the four options. The working language of the workshops will be either English or Korean.

Download the Overview of the Seminar in pdf

• Workshop 1: Demographic Theory (Advanced level), (English or Korean Lectures)
27 Jul.– 31 Jul. 2015/ Statistical Training Institute, Daejeon, Rep. of Korea

* The workshop consists of A(Kor.) and B(Eng.) sections. The theme, period, and location are the same. 

• Workshop 2: Demographic Analysis with Own Data (English Lectures)
3 Aug.– 14 Aug. 2015/Pukyong National University, Busan, Rep. of Korea    

• Workshop 3: Life Tables and Event History Analyses (English Lectures)
17 Aug.–21 Aug. 2015/ Seoul Women’s Plaza, Seoul, Rep. of Korea 

• Workshop 4: Understanding Local Demography (Korean Lectures)
24 Aug.–28 Aug. 2015/ Venture Maru, Jeju, Rep. of Korea

 
How to apply: 
Participants should be university graduates with training and experience in a field relevant to one of the workshops.

Tuition is free but participants must cover their own travel, meals, and lodging. A one-day field trip after/during each workshop period are free of charge. Accommodation and meals will, however, be provided for up to ten full-time graduate students for each workshop.

Registration forms should be submitted through the on-line application system on the Asian Pacific Population Institute (APPI) homepage or by sending the completed registration form to master@appi.re.kr  

Information for the previous Summer Seminar on Population including an overview of the Summer Seminar, the registration form, and travel information can be found on the APPI homepage.

Please encourage individuals in your organization to take an interest in the 2nd KOSTAT Summer Seminar on Population.

Feel free to contact the APPI at master@appi.re.kr with any queries regarding registration or other matters related to the Summer Seminar on Population. 

Contact Information:
E-mail : master@appi.re.kr
Phone : +82.42.489.9329/+82.42.482.9328
Homepage : http://www.appi.re.kr/eng
Deadline for applications: 
Tuesday, June 30, 2015
















